
 

No: MNM/NOTICE/89/2024                                                          25.08.2024 

 
Sub:  Seminar on Short-Term Health Care Courses Conducted by State 
Council of Technical And Vocational Education And Skill Development 

(WBSCTVESD) 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we will be offering free training to our students in five 
short-term health care courses. This initiative aims to address the shortage of trained 
personnel in the health care sector and is conducted in collaboration with the Department of 
Technical Education, Training & Skill Development, Government of West Bengal, and the 
Department of Health and Family Welfare, Government of West Bengal. The courses include 
Blood Collection Assistant, Health Worker Assistant, Medical Lab Assistant, ECG 
Technician Assistant, and X-ray Technician Assistant. The training will take place at 
Tamluk Sub-Divisional Hospital, Purba-medinipur, under the Government of West Bengal. 
 
We will be organizing a seminar on these paramedical courses on 30.08.2024 (Friday) at 
12:15 PM in the auditorium of our college. The seminar will be presented by renowned 
doctors from the Government of West Bengal.  
 
We encourage all students to attend and benefit from this opportunity. 
 

 

 (Dr. Nirmalendu Bikas Sinha)  
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Maharaja Nandakumar Mahavidyalaya 
 

  


